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STANDARD PAINT AND FLOORING EXPANDS IN SUNNYSIDE 

 

In May of 2017 Standard Paint and Flooring purchased the building located at 717 E. 

Yakima Valley Highway in Sunnyside, WA. At 20,000 sq.ft., this location will be four times the 

size of the current Standard Paint and Flooring building (located at 222 S. 6th Street in 

Sunnyside). 

The new Standard Paint and Flooring show room along with a full design center will be 

completed in the fall of 2017. Numerous flooring options will be added to the product offerings 

and in addition to the high-quality Benjamin Moore line, the PPG Pittsburg Paint line will be 

added for a lower price point. 

Standard Paint and Flooring will remain at the current location until the renovation at the 

new location is completed. Regan Myers, one of the owners of Standard Paint and Flooring 

comments, “We are excited about the new location not only for the public but for our employees. 

The new location will also match our showroom brand in our other Central Washington 

markets.”  
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